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General Shale

Building The American Dream®

November 13, 2014

olorado Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety
Ms. Amy Eschberger

Environmental Protection Specialist REC EIVED

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203 W 13 2014

Re: %-1 993-004 Navajo Mine, Elbert County, Colorado DIVISION OF RECLAMATION
Jeorrective Action Extension request MINING AND SAFETY

e .

Dear Ms. Eschberger:

General Shale Brick, Inc. (GSB) has received your inspection report dated October 15, 2014 for the
Navajo Mine. The inspection requested that GSB stake the affected area boundary.

Upon review of the permit document, it appears that the affected area boundary parallels the permit
boundary except where noted in the document. In order for the surveyor to set the affected area
boundary, points they will need to locate the permit boundary which is the same as the property
boundary. They are having difficulty locating the north line of the permit boundary in the county road.

The same surveyor contracted to work on the Buffalo Mine survey work for the corrective action is
working on this project simultaneously. Therefore, the survey work is taking longer than anticipated
because of the additional Buffalo Mine survey work.

GSB is requesting an extension of the due date of November 15, 2014. We plan to have the markers
set and submit photographic evidence submitted by December 12, 2014; provided that we can drive
the posts into the ground because the ground may be frozen.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions at 303-783-3058 or by email at
jason.mcgraw@generalshale.com.

Sincerely,
General Shale Brick, Inc.
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Jason E. McGraw P.E.
Mine Supervisor



